Dear Richard,

It has come to our attention that there have been 8 nominations submitted for the 5 vacant positions on the Finance Committee; this does suggest tremendous interest when you consider the total number eligible is 11 on account of the Mayor and her deputy being ex officio.

We the undersigned ask please that you consider putting an item on the forthcoming Full Council Meeting Agenda for us to consider this state of affairs when so many show interest considering it has been restricted to 5 in the recently considered new Terms of Reference.

Thank you.

Stewart Bell....

Wendy Bensley.

Paul Darby.....

Colin Houghton....

Shirley Matthews....

Notice RECEIVED ON 5th AVEUST 2019 R. Biblief